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Comments: My family owns a cabin at Trout Lake and over the past several years we have noticed a large

increase in recreational traffic and activity moving along N. Trout Lake Road / 63A Rd with little to no policing of

said activity. Parking restrictions are neither obeyed nor enforced as it currently stands. Adding another trail head

in the area will undoubtedly increase traffic and activity even further around the private lake and the private road.

What are the plans to limit the impact of this project on residents and property owners of Trout Lake? A hiking

trail that parallels an existing road seems like an unnecessary use of resources and money for the government

budget. Please reconsider this project, and instead allocate funds and resources to monitor the already

overcrowded N Trout Lake Road with parking restrictions in private sectors being better enforced.


